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01 october, 2009

Would you like to sing in a Choir?

Would you like to sing in a Choir?    Schola
Cantorum Little Shepherds of Fatima   The Shrine of Fatima has planned for Friday,
October 9, at 19h00, an audition for new members of the children’s choir of the Shrine
of Fatima Schola Cantorum Pastorinhos de Fatima. The audition will be held in the
House of Our Lady of Sorrows, at the Shrine, and it is open to children with ages
between 5 and 14. More information may be obtained directly from Maestro Paulo
Lameiro: Cell Phone 962 406 089 or e-mail address: Paulo@musicalmente.pt
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